
Current as of August 27, 2024 
Published August 28, 2024

The minimum 
mapping unit is the 

local watershed.

This map depicts 
watersheds where collared 
wolves in Colorado have 
been from July 23, 2024 - 
August 27, 2024. In order 
for a watershed to indicate 
wolf activity, at least one 

GPS position was recorded 
within the boundaries of the 

watershed.

Simply because a 
watershed indicates 
wolf activity, it does 
not mean that a wolf 
or wolves are present 
throughout the entire 

watershed.


